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The National Coalition Building Institute 
of Rochester, NY, in concert with St. John Fisher College’s 

Office of Multicultural Affairs and Diversity Programs 
 is pleased to offer a workshop for Men 

Dismantling Patriarchy:  
Our Liberation as men depends upon it  

 

Patriarchy dominates our way of living because of pervasive male privilege which includes the false but 
common beliefs that men are smarter, make better leaders, and are generally superior in all ways to 
women and to people who identify beyond the male-female binary. The widespread fallout from this is 
directly related to so much of our distress and the variety of oppressions that keep us apart. 
 

And who else is in a better position to change this? Men have the power and obligation to end patriarchy 
and actively support a movement to have women and non-binary people take leadership. 
 

Workshop Outcomes: 
 

1. To understand how people of all gender identities are hurt by patriarchy. 
2. To embrace the power we have to end patriarchy. 
3. To set specific individual goals to support leadership by girls, women and non-binary people. 
 

 
Date:  Friday, March 23, 2018, 9 am-12 noon 

 Morning refreshments and snacks provided.   
 

Place: St. John Fisher College, Golisano Gateway-Midlevel  
 3690 East Avenue, Rochester, New York 14618 
     

Many thanks to St. John Fisher and the Office of Multicultural Affairs  
and Diversity Programs.  Due to their generosity  

this program is presented without charge.   
 

To Register: contact Rick Olanoff (Syracuse) at (315) 446-5029              
   connectingwithrick@gmail.com, or             
            Steve Jarose (Rochester) at (585) 224-7238,  
   sjarose.ncbi@gmail.com  for details. 
 

Please provide your name, agency (if applicable), email address and phone number. 
Thank You! 
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